
$2,895,000 - 13624 Mar Scenic Drive, DEL MAR
MLS® #240005804

$2,895,000
4 Bedroom, 3.00 Bathroom, 2,131 sqft
Residential on 0 Acres

Del Mar Heights, DEL MAR, CA

Showcasing a phenomenal remodel, this
beautiful Del Mar Heights home has been
completely transformed into a modern and
sophisticated place for living, entertaining,
laughing, relaxing and creating lifelong
memories. Located near the end of a quiet
cul-de-sac street, the spacious and inviting
residence is graced with gorgeous front-yard
landscaping and all new exterior stucco.
Double entry doors open to reveal an all-new
interior that hosts a formal entry with
multi-tiered staircase, and a formal living room
with picture window and handsome white-brick
fireplace. A new vaulted ceiling heightens style
in the family room and kitchen area, which
displays a large island, soapstone
countertops, white Shaker cabinetry, a full tile
backsplash, built-in Sub-Zero refrigerator,
Miele dishwasher, under-counter beverage
refrigerator, and a high-end Wolf range.
Approximately 2,131 square feet, the two-story
design features four bedrooms and three
baths, including a main-floor bedroom that can
easily serve as a home office or den. Baths
sparkle with quartz countertops, custom tile
work and new fixtures, and wide-plank wood
flooring, chic lighting and an attached two-car
garage are included. Generously sized
grounds offer a large backyard that can easily
accommodate a pool, spa and outdoor
kitchen.

Built in 1980



Additional Information

City DEL MAR

County San Diego

Zip 92014

MLS® # 240005804

Bedrooms 4

Bathrooms 3

Square Ft 2,131

Lot Size 0.15

Neighborhood DEL MAR (92014)

Garages 2
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